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Announcements  

Thursday Prayer  

Meet ing @ 9:00 

P.M.  

Join us through Zoom. 

The link is posted weekly 

on the WCAC English 

Facebook page.  

Sunday Serv ice 

Regist ra t ion  

Register at WCAC.CA 

Thursday thru Saturdays. 

Sunday School  

Join us on our zoom link 

at the WCAC English 

Facebook page. 

Worship Tips  

“May my prayer be set 

before you like incence; 

may the lifting up of my 

hands be like the evening 

sacrifice.” (Psalms 141:2) 

Chr is tmas 

Shoebox 

Pa ck  a  sh o e b o x ,  pu t  

$ 1 0  i n  i t  f o r  sh i p p i n g ,  

a n d  d r o p  i t  o f f  a t  

W CA C b e t we e n  n o w 

a n d  No v .  8 t h .   Yo u  ca n  

a l so  p a ck  a  sh o eb o x  

o n l i n e  a t  

sa ma r i t a n sp u r se .ca  

Op e ra t io n  Ch r i s tma s  

Ch i ld .  

Bapt ism 

Ba p t i sm  c l a ss e s  b e g i n  

n e x t  we e k .   S i g n  u p  

w i th  Pa s to r  Ro b .  

Missionary news:  

Order of Service 
o Welcome and prayer 

o Worship with music 

o Scripture reading 

o Meditation 

o Congregational prayer 

o Sermon 

o Announcements + benediction 

Octo b e r  

2 0 20  

11 
Sermon Title: 
In God’s boat 

Scripture passage: 
1 Peter 3:13-22 

It has been a few years since we’ve experienced autumn in Canada, so we are especially 

enjoying this season. We love the colours, crunchy leaves, and being able to see our 

breath in the mornings. Whether we will enjoy winter just as much remains to be seen! 

 

Our family has settled into a good routine with our girls adjusting well to school and Ace 

and I engaging with churches and small groups. Thank you for praying for us. 

  

Thank you also for praying for Sahel Academy. The school has relocated to two large 

houses. Secondary classes started this week and elementary will begin next week. Please 

pray for grace, patience, and flexibility as this school year looks very different from what 

everyone expected.  

The Sahel Academy campus is still very much under water and restoration has yet to 

begin. Please ask our Good Father for strength and wisdom for the SIM leadership team 

looking at the months of recovery ahead. 

  

Autumn also means the reopening of NVOC, our sewing school. Hassi and Amina, our 

head sewing teacher, have been busy preparing the centre to welcome the students 

back on Monday, October 5. Please pray for a safe year of learning. 

  

Thank you for your encouragement and prayers. May you experience our Loving Father 

in new and fresh ways this month. 

  

Gratefully, 

Cecilia and Ace (Niger) 

How to give to missions: 

If you would like to donate to the work of Ace and Cecilia Cheung, give to the Global 

Advance Fund at: https://www.cmacan.org/give/ 

https://www.cmacan.org/give/

